
Dear Parents and carers,

You might have heard that your child is taking part in the exciting Doodle Back-to School Competition! 

Our class is entered into the following competition/s:
•	 DoodleMaths
•	 DoodleEnglish
•	 DoodleTables
•	 DoodleSpell

The competition will run from the 19th January to 2nd February and is a great way to get your child into 
the habit of Doodling regularly. Your child’s class could also be in with a chance of winning some great 
prizes!

Here’s what you can do at home:

Encourage your child to Doodle little and often to stay in the green zone

There will also be 8 Runners-up prizes, each worth £25!  

These will be awarded to the classes with the next highest % of pupils on target in DoodleMaths, 
DoodleEnglish, DoodleSpell or DoodleTables.

Students will be able to earn an in-app badge for reaching their target - it will automatically unlock if 
they are in the green zone at MIDNIGHT on both the 26th January and the 2nd of February.  
 
Your class teacher has already registered your child for this exciting competition and the results will be 
shared with the school after 2nd February.

Good luck and Happy Doodling!

Create a linked parent account and login to the Parent Dashboard or DoodleConnect 
app to track your child’s progress

The class with the highest % of pupils in the green zone over the  
2 weeks for each programme will be in with a chance of winning  
a bundle of educational games worth £75! 
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